
PRAYING FOR OUR SCHOOLS… 

ST MARY’S SCHOOL 
Pray that this last term for the year 6 pupils will be a 
memorable one for them. 
Pray for the school governors as they lead the 
school. 
Pray for continued wellbeing for the staff and pupils. 

THE WAY INN & OPEN DOOR 
“Thanks be to God for all the love and support 
we have received over the time of Lockdown.  We 
ask God for his help in recruiting workers for His work 
in the community at large and for His  guidance as 
we step back into 'normal' working routines.    
May we all continue to work together with love and 
cooperation as He has shown us.”  

JULIAN MEETING 
There are no meetings planned at the moment. 
Please contact Ruth Treves-Brown 
For any further information. 
3 Sherwood Mews 
01442 863268 

Next 
Prayer Breakfast  

Will be 
Saturday 15th May 

Reflection by Revd. Miranda Seldon 
 

Remember…  
you can send prayers to be added to this 

prayer leaflet each month. 
Please send to: p.sear1925@gmail.com 

Prayer 

Breakfast 
Praying for the town and surrounding villages 

April/May 2021 

Answer me when I call,  
O God of my righteousness!  

You have relieved me in my distress;  
 be gracious to me and hear my prayer. 

Psalm 4:1 



BBC 
"We give thanks for God's protection and 
provision as we trust in Him in our search for a new 
Minister. As we live together in the Good News of the 
risen Christ may we continue to reach out to those in 
need within the community around us. As some of 
the restrictions are lifted, may we always remember 
the safety of those around us. We pray for all who 
are suffering the consequence of Covid-19." 

NBC 
“Dear praying friends, please pray for us at NBC as 
we continue to walk in mission and Ministry here in 
the town and villages. We are looking to prayer walk 
during the Thy kingdom come week with other 
churches, we are reopening our building for services 
this next week, and seeing how we can connect the 
lost the lonely and the loathsome with garden 
gatherings and meet ups.  We give thanks for new 
staff and new vision. God bless you all” 

ST MARY’S 
Pray that more people will come back to church now 
that services have resumed. 
Give thanks for the generosity of donors who are 
ensuring that the Parish Pantry continues to be well 
supplied. 
Pray for the appointment of a new organist now that 
Jenny Hoare has left. 

ALL SAINTS 
“Please pray for God’s guidance on the future use 
of our building, bearing in mind our ecological 
responsibilities.” 

SACRED HEART, BERKHAMSTED  
& CORPUS CHRISTI, TRING. 
“Almighty Father, we ask for a spirit of patience, 
perseverance and courage as we walk as people of 
the light and give witness to your beloved Son, our 
Risen Lord Jesus. Keep us strong, keep us safe, 
keep us well. Amen” 

Holding all our churches  
in the town  

and surrounding villages,  
in our prayers 

HOLY TRINITY, POTTEN ENd 
BOURNE END and SUNNYSIDE 

    

ST PETERS’ 
“We pray for the children, teachers and staff of our 
Parish Schools, as they return after the Easter 
holiday. We give thanks for our local businesses 
and we pray for the safety and wellbeing of their 
staff as they reopen.” 

KINGS ROAD CHURCH 
“Give thanks for God’s wonderful goodness to us 
and pray that as part of the body of Christ, the Father 
would show us how he wants us to fulfil in the 
boundless power of the Spirit the mandate (Isaiah 
61:1-3) he has in Christ given us; with the Spirit and 
the word in glorious harmony and driven by the 
Father’s compassion. We pray that God will give us 
wisdom as we respond to the easing of lockdown.” 

GIDEONS  
“We give our Lord praise and glory because we have 
another school requesting New Testaments, they 
have requested 250 NTs for distribution to their 
pupils. 
We are really thrilled as a local group to be able to 
supply these NTs. 
Please pray for the pupils that they will be able to 
read and understand. 
We pray that His amazing love will be showed on 
them… 
Thank you for your prayer support." 

HOSPICE OF ST FRANCIS 
“Staff have now had both their vaccines and things 
feel better.  
Please pray that those who work with our patients 
and their families would have the energy they need.  
Pray for non clinical staff and volunteers who are 
coming back to the building.  
Pray for continued wisdom for our leadership. 


